As You Desire Braxton 1
Connie Brockway
Yeah, reviewing a ebook As You Desire Braxton 1
Connie Brockway could grow your near contacts
listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, attainment
does not recommend that you have wonderful points.
Comprehending as skillfully as promise even more
than supplementary will allow each success.
adjacent to, the pronouncement as competently as
keenness of this As You Desire Braxton 1 Connie
Brockway can be taken as well as picked to act.

So Enchanting Connie
Brockway 2019-02-05 The
cynic and the
enchantress… Lord
Greyson Sheffield does
not believe in magic or
love. He has devoted his
life to exposing frauds
who scam innocents by
preying on their hunger
to believe. Only one
woman ever tempted him
to surrender his
cynicism—Francesca
Walcott, the stunning
young beauty who took
society by storm with
her supernaturalskills.
But Grey is forced to
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

bare her secrets as
well, shattering her
world and forcing her to
flee London forever.
When Grey travels to the
Scottish Highlands to
investigate reports of a
young witch in the
eccentric village of
Little Firkin, he is
stunned to discover the
girl’s sensible
companion is none other
than the same Francesca
Walcott who so enchanted
him all those years ago.
Francesca is now a
ravishing woman fully
equipped to challenge
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beguiling wit. The stern
yet striking nobleman
has haunted Francesca’s
dreams for years.
Determined to protect
both her young companion
and the one secret Grey
must never discover,
Fanny does her best to
resist his undeniable
charms. But as passion
sparks and danger swirls
around them, they both
discover that no one can
resist the most powerful
enchantment of all—the
magic of true love…
“Exceptionally
entertaining characters,
a wildly original plot,
and delicious humorous
writing.”—Chicago
Tribune “With its
deliciously clever
writing and captivating
plot, this wicked
romance will cast a
bewitching
spell.”—Booklist “If
it’s smart, sexy, and
impossible to put down,
it’s a book by Connie
Brockway!”—Christina
Dodd, New York Times
bestselling author “If
you’re looking for
passion, tenderness,
wit, and warmth, you
need look no further.
Connie Brockway is
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

simply the best.”—Teresa
Medeiros, New York Times
bestselling author
“Connie Brockway’s work
belongs on every
reader’s
shelf!”—Romantic Times
“Connie Brockway
delivers romance with
strength, wit, and
intelligence.”—Tami
Hoag, New York Times
bestselling author
My Pleasure Connie
Brockway 2004-10-01
Connie Brockway draws
readers into the
breathtaking love story
of a dashing Scotsman
who is duty bound to
protect the one woman
who incites in him a
wild passion. How
exactly can he save her
from himself? By day,
celebrated beauty Helena
Nash works as a proper
companion to one of
London's most
disagreeable ladies. By
night she acts as an
illicit messenger
between two separated
lovers. Masked and
disguised, she falls
into the path of a
shadowy stalker. Fearing
for her safety but
unwilling to halt her
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seeks out Ramsey Munro - one of three men who
pledged years earlier to
serve her family in
times of need. Handsome
and elusive, the
notorious Scotsman is
London's most
accomplished swordsman
and represents
everything Helena wants
but can't have -freedom, adventure, and
passion. Now she demands
that he teach her his
formidable skills, a
commission that may
prove cool, collected
Helena's undoing. For
Ramsey has seen through
her disguise...and soon
vows to teach her both
the way of the sword and
the deliciously wicked
pleasures of the flesh.
Mary Queen Of Scotland
And The Isles Margaret
George 2011-12-12 Mary,
Queen of Scotland and
the Isles is the story
of a woman born to rule
a nation – and the
glorious pageant of love
and tragedy that
followed in her wake.
Mary's beauty inspired
poetry – yet her
birthright engendered
hideous treachery and
terrible, bloody murder.
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

This novel is Margaret
George's magnificent
recreation of the life
of one of history's
greatest legends. A
woman accused of
murdering her husband to
marry her lover. A woman
who became Queen six
days after her birth in
1542 – only to be
beheaded forty years
later on the orders of
her cousin, Elizabeth I
. . .
Flygirl Sherri L. Smith
2009-01-22 Read Sherri
L. Smith's posts on the
Penguin Blog Ida Mae
Jones dreams of flight.
Her daddy was a pilot
and being black didn’t
stop him from fulfilling
his dreams. But her
daddy’s gone now, and
being a woman, and being
black, are two strikes
against her. When
America enters the war
with Germany and Japan,
the Army creates the
WASP, the Women’s
Airforce Service
Pilots—and Ida suddenly
sees a way to fly as
well as do something
significant to help her
brother stationed in the
Pacific. But even the
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a black woman, forcing
Ida Mae to make a
difficult choice of
“passing,” of pretending
to be white to be
accepted into the
program. Hiding one’s
racial heritage, denying
one’s family, denying
one’s self is a heavy
burden. And while Ida
Mae chases her dream,
she must also decide who
it is she really wants
to be.
As You Desire Connie
Brockway 2019-03-05 A
rake in tarnished armor…
Desdemona Carlisle has
spent most of her young
life dreaming of a
knight in shining armor.
When a dashing figure in
midnight-black riding a
snow-white steed comes
to rescue her from the
ruffians who have
kidnapped her, she
believes her destiny has
finally arrived. She
surrenders herself to
the masked stranger’s
embrace only to discover
her rescuer is none
other than Harry
Braxton, the scoundrel
who stole her heart when
she was just a girl,
adding it to his
collection of exotic
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

treasures as if it were
just another trinket.
Harry Braxton doesn’t
want to be any woman’s
knight-errant. He plays
the role of notorious
rake to hide the
dangerous secret that
has kept him from
offering Desdemona his
own heart. But his
tarnished armor soon
begins to crumple
beneath the irresistible
assault of Desdemona’s
sparkling wit, her
dazzling beauty, her
teasing and tender
touch. As a legendary
treasure hunter, he
never dreamed he’d be
forced to give up the
most priceless treasure
of all. When Lord
Ravenscroft, Harry’s
aristocratic cousin,
comes courting,
Desdemona makes a
startling discovery. She
might yearn for a hero,
but what she really
needs is a man—the only
man who can fulfill all
of her desires… “Connie
Brockway’s work brims
with warmth, wit,
sensuality and
intelligence.”—Amanda
Quick, New York Times
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it’s smart, sexy, and
impossible to put down,
it’s a book by Connie
Brockway!”—Christina
Dodd, New York Times
bestselling author “If
you’re looking for
passion, tenderness,
wit, and warmth, you
need look no further.
Connie Brockway is
simply the best.”—Teresa
Medeiros, New York Times
bestselling author
“Connie Brockway’s work
belongs on every
reader’s
shelf!”—Romantic Times
“Connie Brockway
delivers romance with
strength, wit, and
intelligence.”—Tami
Hoag, New York Times
bestselling author
“Brockway’s lush,
lyrical writing style is
a perfect match for her
vivid characters,
beautiful atmospheric
setting, and sensuous
love scenes.” — Library
Journal
The Pirate and I
Katharine Ashe
2017-07-11 Years ago,
Miss Esme Astell fell
hopelessly in love with
Charles Brittle, an
unassuming and highly
respectable London
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

bookmaker. Then he
disappeared without a
word . . . The last
thing Esme ever dreamed
was to meet Charlie
again— In a dark
alleyway— In a drenching
rain— In a chase with
the police— In Scotland.
Can she fall again, this
time for the dangerous
scoundrel he’s become?
My Seduction Connie
Brockway 2004-05-01
Connie Brockway sweeps
readers back to the
rough beauty of Regencyera Scotland and into
the scintillating,
passionate, and
surprising love story of
a mysterious Highlander
and the woman he is
pledged to protect.
Desperate to keep her
two sisters and herself
from the poorhouse, Kate
Nash Blackburn embarks
upon a journey to
northern Scotland, where
she hopes to gain the
gratitude and patronage
of a wealthy marquis.
When fate maroons her at
a tavern full of
ruffians, a brawny
Highland soldier comes
to her rescue. It's Kit
MacNeill, the man whose
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haunted her for years.
When he offers to escort
Kate through the
treacherous Highlands to
Castle Parnell, she
accepts even though her
instincts warn her
against trusting this
rough and dangerous man.
But soon Kate is
startled by the
Highlander's cultured
speech and courtly
manners. Who is this man
of contradictions,
shaped by a shadowy
past, who fiercely wards
off an attempt on her
life, whose broad
shoulders beckon her
touch, and in whose arms
she comes fully alive?
Hot Dish Connie Brockway
2006-11-07 Here she
is... Years ago, Jenn
Lind’s family’s dynasty
crashed, forcing them to
move out of their
Atlanta penthouse and
into a cabin in Fawn
Creek, Minnesota. But
Jenn saw a way out—she’d
win the Buttercup
Pageant, grab the
scholarship, and run
far, far away. The plan
almost worked too, until
some conniving
townspeople cheated her
out of her tiara. Still,
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

she swore she’d make it
out someday… Miss
Minnesota? Twenty years
later, she’s on the cusp
of real stardom. She’s
about to leave for New
York to be crowned queen
of daytime TV when Fawn
Creek asks her to be
grand marshal of the
town’s sesquicentennial.
Her network accepts,
delighted over the
potential PR, especially
since she’ll be sharing
the “honor” with
international celebrity
Steve Jaax, a man she
got tangled up with once
long ago. Between the
all too attractive
Steve, the townspeople,
and a hundred pound
butter sculpture, Jenn
may never escape Fawn
Creek. Or even worse,
she might.
Reversing Dyslexia
Phyllis Books 2013 an
easy to understand guide
to methods and
combinations of
therapies available to
help children conquer
dyslexia
A Dangerous Man Connie
Brockway 2019-03-05 A
desperate woman…a
dangerous man… London
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Moreland, the Earl of
Perth, as the perfect
gentleman—remote,
sophisticated, elegant.
But Mercy Coltrane
remembers him as “Duke”,
the steely-eyed
gunfighter who shot her
six years earlier in a
Texas kidnapping gone
wrong. When she needs
someone to find her
missing brother, she
decides the earl would
be the perfect man for
the job. Hart had
returned to London to
escape his dark past,
never dreaming it would
follow him in the form
of a flame-haired beauty
with blackmail on her
mind. When Mercy
threatens to expose his
scandalous secrets
unless he helps her, he
is forced to engage her
in a tantalizing game of
wits, his only weapons
masterful touches and
stolen kisses. Mercy
knows she is taking a
risk by striking a
bargain with the devil.
But when Hart draws her
into his irresistible
embrace, tempting her to
surrender all she holds
dear, she realizes the
greatest danger just
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

might be to her own
heart… “A Dangerous Man
is a winner! Everything
readers want in a
romance and more. Connie
Brockway writes the kind
of romance I
love.”—Amanda Quick, New
York Times bestselling
author “Romance with
strength, wit, and
intelligence. Connie
Brockway delivers!” —
Tami Hoag, New York
Times bestselling author
“If it’s smart, sexy,
and impossible to put
down, it’s a book by
Connie Brockway —
Christina Dodd, New York
Times bestselling author
“Brockway’s lush,
lyrical writing style is
a perfect match for her
vivid characters,
beautiful atmospheric
setting, and sensuous
love scenes.” — Library
Journal “If you’re
looking for passion,
tenderness, wit, and
warmth, you need look no
further. Connie Brockway
is simply the best.” —
Teresa Medeiros, New
York Times bestselling
author
The Casebooks of Captain
Holloway: The
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Pile Ian Beck 2015-03-26
On a bitterly cold
winter's night in 1900,
a young boy disappears
without trace from the
forest near his home in
the quiet village of
Litton Cheney. He is
never found, but the man
he was with claims he
was snatched by angels.
Forty years later,
Corporal Jack Carmody is
sent to investigate
strange reports of
mysterious lights above
Litton Cheney. The
villagers suspect German
bombers overhead, but
Carmody knows there's
something far more
intriguing going on. And
when a terrified boy
appears in the
graveyard, convinced
it's the year 1900, it's
up to Carmody and his
boss - the charismatic
Captain Holloway - to
uncover the truth.
The Other Guy's Bride
Connie Brockway 2011
Budding archeologist
Ginesse Braxton solves
the problem of finding a
man to escort her
through the desert by
switching places with a
woman traveliing to meet
her fiance, an officer
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

posted deep in the
Sahara. Adventurer Jim
Owen, tasked with
escorting "Mildred" to
her destination, finds
she isn't at all what he
expected.
Wilder With You Serena
Bell 2022-02-15 Who knew
pretending could be so
hot? Clark: It started
as a joke. After all,
I’d never pretend to
date a woman just to get
my mom and sister off my
back. I would, however,
pretend to date her to
get her ex-husband off
hers. Now the two of us,
the wilderness warrior
and the wedding planner,
are stuck sharing a very
small tent. I had no
idea how fast things
would heat up in here,
or how hard it would be
to keep my hands—among
other things—to myself.
I also didn’t guess how
quickly the news of our
“relationship” would
spread to my big, nosy
family. We can’t “break
up” yet, because she’s
planning my brother’s
wedding and I’m his best
man. Through venue
visits, DIY disasters,
and Vegas trips, we’re
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chemistry’s off-thecharts. But the kicker
is, I feel like she gets
me. Maybe that’s what
scares me the most. I’m
still reeling from the
loss of my wife, and
she’s still hurting from
her ex’s betrayal.
There’s no way this can
ever be real. But what
if I’m starting to hope
it is?
Blue-Eyed Devil Lisa
Kleypas 2010-09-02 Hardy
Cates is self-made,
charming - and
determined to carry out
his private revenge
against the Travis
family. So when he
crashes a Travis family
wedding, the last thing
he expects is to find
himself kissing his
adversary Haven Travis
in a dark corner. Hardy
has done many things in
his life he's not proud
of, but now he's trying
to rid himself of his
roughneck past, which
doesn't mean falling in
love with a rival - no
matter how beautiful she
is. Haven, likewise,
vows to stay far away
from Hardy. Having had
her heart quite recently
broken - and her body
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

battered and bruised by
the man she thought she
had loved - she's
through with men. That
is, until she discovers
that the temptation of a
tender-hearted, blueeyed devil is hard to
resist. And then, when a
menace from Haven's past
appears, Hardy may be
the only one to save
her. . .
Burn My Heart Beverley
Naidoo 2007-07-05 The
Mau Mau - name of a
secret society that once
struck terror into the
hearts of British
settlers in Kenya. An
episode in history that
ended in a State of
Emergency, with violent
and brutal acts dividing
a nation. This book
tells the story of how
in a country riven by
fear and prejudice, even
best of friends can
betray one another.
Bridal Favors Connie
Brockway 2019-04-08 Book
2 “The Wedding Planner”
Series Can an innocent
wedding planner ever
hope to be a bride? As
the niece of the most
sought after wedding
planner in all of
England, EvelynDownloaded
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desperate to save her
aunt’s foundering
business. All she needs
is the perfect venue for
a wedding. And there is
no more perfect venue
than North Cross Abbey,
the ancestral mansion of
Justin Powell, the man
whose reputation she had
saved from scandalwagging tongues ten
years before. Justin
Powell is a man who
believes in paying his
debts. When Evie comes
to him for help, he has
no choice but to
surrender his home to
the determined duke’s
granddaughter. But Evie
invades his heart as
well, putting the daring
double life he is
living—and her own
life—at risk. As Evie
strives to turn a simple
wedding into the social
event of the season, she
finds herself falling
beneath the spell of
Justin’s amiable charms,
not realizing they mask
a dangerous secret.
Justin vows to keep Evie
safe, but who will
protect him from the
tantalizing peril of
falling in love? “Connie
Brockway’s work brims
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

with warmth, wit,
sensuality and
intelligence.”—Amanda
Quick, New York Times
bestselling author
“Romance with strength,
wit, and intelligence.
Connie Brockway
delivers!” — Tami Hoag,
New York Times
bestselling author “If
it’s smart, sexy, and
impossible to put down,
it’s a book by Connie
Brockway — Christina
Dodd, New York Times
bestselling author “If
you’re looking for
passion, tenderness,
wit, and warmth, you
need look no further.
Connie Brockway is
simply the best.” —
Teresa Medeiros, New
York Times bestselling
author “Brockway’s lush,
lyrical writing style is
a perfect match for her
vivid characters,
beautiful atmospheric
setting, and sensuous
love scenes.” — Library
Journal “Connie
Brockway’s work belongs
on every reader’s
shelf!”—Romantic Times
The Bridal Season Connie
Brockway 2019-04-08 Book
1 “The Wedding Planner”
from
Series What’s aDownloaded
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planner to do when love
disrupts her best laid
plans? When actress and
part-time schemer Letty
Potts steps off the
train into the charming
village of Little
Bidewell, she has no
intention of
masquerading as the most
sought after wedding
planner in all of
Victorian London—Lady
Agatha Whyte. Letty has
vowed to go straight,
but when the bride’s
wealthy family welcomes
her with open arms, she
has no choice but to
assume the role of a
lifetime and plan the
most delightful wedding
England has ever seen.
Only one man—the dark
and dashing war hero,
Sir Elliot
March—suspects her ruse.
As a man who has sworn
off both love and
laughter, Elliot is
dismayed when Letty’s
unconventional way of
thinking, her saucy wit,
and her teasing dimples
arouse far more than
just his suspicions. As
the wedding day
approaches and Letty’s
charade threatens to
unravel into a tangled
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

skein of danger and
scandal, she yearns to
trust her secrets to Sir
Elliot—the one man who
possesses the power to
lock her away forever.
But when he sweeps her
into his arms for a
forbidden kiss, she
realizes her heart is
already his prisoner…
“This frothy literary
confection sparkles with
charm. Witty and
wonderful!”—Booklist “An
intelligent, sassy,
sensual and utterly
delightful
read!”—Romantic Times
“Everything readers want
in a romance and more.
Connie Brockway writes
the kind of romance I
love.”—Amanda Quick, New
York Times bestselling
author “If it’s smart,
sexy, and impossible to
put down, it’s a book by
Connie
Brockway!”—Christina
Dodd, New York Times
bestselling author “If
you’re looking for
passion, tenderness,
wit, and warmth, you
need look no further.
Connie Brockway is
simply the best.”—Teresa
Medeiros, New York Times
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“Connie Brockway’s work
belongs on every
reader’s
shelf!”—Romantic Times
Resistance Book 1 Eilidh
McGinness 2021-06-07
Historical fiction set
in France during WW II.
An addictive look at the
French Resistance
through the eyes of two
members who become
lovers. The novel
captivates from the
first and is a
beautifully written
must-read.
Mr Impossible Loretta
Chase 2015-09-03 Rupert
Carsington, fourth son
of the Earl of Hargate,
is his aristocratic
family's favorite
disaster. He is
irresistibly handsome,
shockingly masculine,
and irretrievably
reckless, and wherever
he goes, trouble
follows. Still, Rupert's
never met an
entanglement - emotional
or other - he couldn't
escape. Only now he's in
Egypt, stranded in the
depths of Cairo's most
infamous prison, and his
only way out is
accepting a beautiful
widow's dangerous
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

proposal. Scholar Daphne
Pembroke wants him to
rescue her brother,
who's been kidnapped by
a rival seeking a fabled
treasure. Their
partnership is strictly
business: She'll provide
the brains, he, the
brawn. Simple enough in
theory. But as tensions
flare and inhibitions
melt, the most
disciplined of women and
the most reckless of men
are about to clash in
the most impossibly
irresistible way.
My Dearest Enemy Connie
Brockway 2010-12-08
Connie Brockway’s novel
of unexpected love
begins with a series of
letters between a worldweary adventurer and the
beautiful suffragette
whose passion calls him
home. “Dear Mr. Thorne,
For the next five years,
I will profitably manage
this estate. I will
deliver to you an
allowance and I will
prove that women are
just as capable as men.”
Lillian Bede is shocked
when she is tapped to
run the affairs of an
exquisite country manor.
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challenge, taking the
opportunity to put her
politics into practice.
There’s only one snag:
Lily’s ward, the
infuriating,
incorrigible globetrotter Avery Thorne.
“My Dear Miss Bede,
Forgive me if I fail to
shudder. Pray, do
whatever you bloody well
want, can, or must.”
Avery’s inheritance is
on hiatus after his
uncle dies—and his
childhood home is in the
hands of some
domineering usurper. But
when he finally returns,
Avery finds that his
antagonist is not at all
what he expected. In
fact, Lily Bede is
stunning, exotic,
provocative—and
impossible to resist.
Includes a special
message from the editor,
as well as excerpts from
other Loveswept titles.
Black Cultural Traffic
Harry J. Elam 2005-12-02
Black Cultural Traffic
traces how blackness
travels globally in
performance, engaging
the work of an
international and
interdisciplinary mix of
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

scholars, critics, and
practicing artists.
Gates of Fire Steven
Pressfield 2000 Go tell
the Spartans, stranger
passing by, That here,
obedient to their laws,
we lie. Nearly 2,500
years ago, in 480BC, at
a bleak pass in a farflung corner of eastern
Greece, three hundred
Spartan warriors faced
the army of Xerxe
McClairen's Isle: The
Passionate One Connie
Brockway 2010-12-08
Connie Brockway begins
her magnificent Highland
trilogy with the tale of
a rogue no woman can
resist—and a free spirit
whose pleasures are
strictly forbidden.
Restless, daring,
proud—they are the
Merricks: Ashton, the
eldest, the passionate
one; Raine, his younger
brother, the reckless
one; and Fia, their
sister, the ravishing
one. Born of bad blood,
they were raised in the
Scottish Highlands on
lands that belonged to
their mother’s kin, the
McClairens—until their
English father seized
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for his own. Yet all are
destined to find loves
as wild and glorious as
the isle they call home.
With a reputation for
hell-raising and
heartbreaking, Ashton
Merrick seemingly cannot
be tamed. But family
secrets force Ashton to
do his ruthless father’s
bidding—which, in this
case, means escorting
his missing ward,
Rhiannon Russell, back
to McClairen’s Isle. As
a young orphan, Rhiannon
never once set eyes on
her negligent
guardian—but now that
she’s grown into a
delicate beauty, Ashton
suspects his father
intends to claim her as
his fourth wife. What
Ashton can never
anticipate is the
uncontrollable desire
Rhiannon ignites in his
own wary heart.
All Through the Night
Connie Brockway
2010-12-01 A woman
compelled. . . In the
glittering world of
Regency England, Anne
Wilder played a
dangerous game. A
widowed lady by day, by
night she became a
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

masked thief preying on
society's elite. She
roved high above
London's black rooftops,
compelled by phantoms
from her past to take
ever greater risks.
Until her restless
spirit led her into
Colonel Jack Seward's
trap. . . where
seduction was her only
way out. A man obsessed.
. . She'd played him for
a fool, taking advantage
of his hungry response
to escape from his
clutches. But as Jack
hunted for his thief,
his heart fell captive
to a self-possessed
widow. Torn between
illicit passion and
tender love, Jack is
duty-bound to capture
the audacious criminal,
even if it means ripping
society apart to do so.
Now he stalked her
through the ton, never
realizing the lovely
widow who captured his
heart was the same woman
who roused his most
violent passions. A love
that defied king and
country. . . From the
Paperback edition.
Athos and Milady
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2015-11-12 "Athos &
Milady: In The
Beginning" chronicles
the early heart-breaking
romance of Milady de
Winter and Athos before
their paths cross in
"The Three Musketeers."
Setting aside good
judgment, Athos is lured
into a seductive
relationship with the
young Anne, whose
eventual betrayal
propels him into a life
by the sword. Book Two
in The Musketeer Series.
Book One, "Blood, Love
and Steel: A Musketeer's
Tale."
Lord Of Fire Gaelen
Foley 2013-12-05 After
years of preparation, he
has baited his trap
well, luring the
depraved members of
Society into his devil's
playground so he can
earn their trust and
uncover their secrets.
Yet no one in London
suspects that Lord
Lucien Knight is
England's most cunning
spy, an officer who has
sacrificed his soul for
his country. Now an
unexpected intruder has
invaded his fortress of
sin, jeopardizing his
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

carefully laid plans and igniting his deepest
desires. Beautiful,
innocent Alice Montague
finds herself at the
mercy of scandalous Lord
Lucien. But as he begins
his slow seduction to
corrupt her virtue,
Alice glimpses a man
tormented by his own
choices, a man who
promises her nothing but
his undeniable passion.
. .
The Ill-Made Knight
Christian Cameron
2013-08-01 'Brilliantly
evoked' SUNDAY TIMES
Discover the first
medieval adventure in
the action-packed
Chivalry series! Perfect
for fans of Bernard
Cornwell, Simon Scarrow
and Conn Iggulden.
September, 1356.
Poitiers. The greatest
knights of the age were
ready to give battle. On
the English side,
Edward, the Black
Prince, who'd earned his
spurs at Crecy. On the
French side, the King
and his son, the
Dauphin. With 12,000
knights. And then there
is William Gold. A
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of the low - who had
once been branded as a
thief. William dreams of
being a knight, but in
this savage new world of
intrigue, betrayal and
greed, first he must
learn to survive. As
rapacious English
mercenaries plunder a
country already ravaged
by plague, and the
peasantry take violent
revenge against the
French knights who have
failed to protect them,
is chivalry any more
than a boyish fantasy?
'A sword-slash above the
rest' IRISH EXAMINER
'One of the finest
writers of historical
fiction in the world'
BEN KANE
Dream Man Linda Howard
2012-12-11 Had she
finally met the man she
longed for...or was she
dreaming? Marlie Keen
was trying to lead a
quiet, ordinary life.
She thought the knowing
-- the clairvoyance that
allowed her to witness
crimes as they happened
-- had been destroyed in
the nightmare of her
past. Then one night it
returned with a
vengeance, and she
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

desperately needed to
find someone to make it
stop. Detective Dane
Hollister of the Orlando
police department had
never met anyone like
Marlie. He had doubts
about her clairvoyance,
but there was no doubt
how much he desired her.
Her soft, sweet scent
set his blood afire, and
he wanted to wrap her in
his arms and chase the
sadness from her eyes.
To Marlie, Dane was all
heat and hard muscle,
and he made her body
come alive as it never
had before. But not even
she could foresee where
their passion would
lead: a hungry quest for
the elusive, dreamy
ecstasies of love...and
a dangerous journey into
the twisted mind of a
madman who would
threaten their happiness
and their lives....
The War Below Marsha
Forchuk Skrypuch
2020-05-05 This
companion novel to
Skrypuch's Making Bombs
for Hitler follows a boy
who joins the
underground Ukrainian
resistance in the fight
against Hitler.Downloaded
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Nazis took Luka from his
home in Ukraine and
forced him into a labor
camp. Now, Luka has
smuggled himself out even though he left
behind his dearest
friend, Lida. Someday,
he vows, he'll find her
again. But first, he
must survive. Racing
through the woods and
mountains, Luka evades
capture by both Nazis
and Soviet agents.
Though he finds some
allies, he never knows
who to trust. As Luka
makes difficult choices
in order to survive,
desperate rescues and
guerilla raids put him
in the line of fire. Can
he persevere long enough
to find Lida again or
make it back home where
his father must be
waiting for him? Marsha
Forchuk Skrypuch
delivers another actionpacked story, inspired
by true events, of
daring quests and the
crucial decisions we
make in the face of war.
Skinny Dipping Connie
Brockway 2008-01-02 Go
skinny dipping with
Connie Brockway IN her
latest NOVEL Mimi Olsen
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

is crushed to learn that
her family's Minnesota
retreat is up for sale.
Unless someone can get
the cash to save it, the
house that's served as a
peaceful anchor for
generations will go
under the hammer. A free
spirit like Mimi has the
will, what she needs is
a way. Moving back into
Chez Ducky is a start.
But when she meets the
man next door, her life
is going to change
direction in ways she
never imagined.
Songs in the Key of Z
Irwin Chusid 2000
Outsider musicians can
be the product of
damaged DNA, alien
abduction, drug fry,
demonic possession, or
simply sheer
obliviousness. This book
profiles dozens of
outsider musicians, both
prominent and
obscure—figures such as
The Shaggs, Syd Barrett,
Tiny Tim, Jandek,
Captain Beefheart,
Daniel Johnston, Harry
Partch, and The
Legendary Stardust
Cowboy—and presents
their strange life
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photographs, interviews,
cartoons, and
discographies. About the
only things these selftaught artists have in
common are an utter lack
of conventional
tunefulness and an
overabundance of
earnestness and passion.
But, believe it or not,
they’re worth listening
to, often outmatching
all contenders for
inventiveness and
originality. A CD
featuring songs by
artists profiled in the
book is also available.
The Word Rhythm
Dictionary Timothy
Polashek 2014-04-18 This
new kind of dictionary
reflects the use of
“rhythm rhymes” by
rappers, poets, and
songwriters of today.
Users can look up words
to find collections of
words that have the same
rhythm as the original
and are useable in ways
that are familiar to us
in everything from vers
libre poetry to the
lyrics and music of Bob
Dylan and hip hop
groups.
Rainshadow Road Lisa
Kleypas 2012-02-28 Lucy
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

Marinn is a glass artist
living in beautiful,
inspiring Friday
Harbour, Washington.
Creatively fulfilled and
in love, she is content
with her life, until she
is stunned by the worst
kind of betrayal: her
boyfriend Kevin
announces he's leaving
Lucy to be with her
younger sister. Facing
the disapproval of
Lucy's parents, Kevin
asks his friend Sam
Nolan, one of the owners
of the Rainshadow
vineyard, to 'romance'
Lucy and help her get
over her anger. But when
Sam and Lucy begin to
fall in love, things
become complicated,
especially when Kevin
starts to have second
thoughts. And when Lucy
discovers that the new
relationship in her life
began under false
pretences, her world is
shattered, and she is
forced to question
everything.
My Surrender Connie
Brockway 2005-05-27
CONNIE BROCKWAY sweeps
readers into the
ballrooms and boudoirs
of Regency-era Downloaded
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and on to the Scottish
Highlands in a sizzling
tale of scandal,
deception, and
breathtaking passion.
Charlotte Nash is the
most impulsive of the
Nash sisters. Using her
position as one of
London's most popular
and naughty debutantes,
she assists English
spies in conveying
messages that will help
them infiltrate
Napoleon's inner circle
-- and fulfill the
mission her father died
trying to achieve. But
only as a courtesan can
she infiltrate London's
most notorious
gatherings and retrieve
a crucial document. Is
she ready to take part
in a deception that will
leave her reputation in
shreds? And when
Highlander Dand Ross -a dangerous,
disreputable blackguard
-- reappears in her life
and offers his aid, dare
she accept it? The
exquisite pleasure she
finds in his arms might
be worth the price of
her surrender, but is
the dark Highlander who
loves her so
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

passionately really just
luring her toward the
ultimate betrayal?
McClairen's Isle: The
Reckless One Connie
Brockway 2010-12-08 As
Connie Brockway’s
spellbinding Highland
trilogy continues, a man
with sin in his smile
falls for a femme fatale
who might be an angel of
mercy . . . or death.
Restless, daring, proud,
they are the Merricks:
Raine, the second son,
the reckless one;
Ashton, his older
brother, the passionate
one; and Fia, their
sister, the ravishing
one. Born of bad blood,
they were raised in the
Scottish Highlands on
lands that belonged to
their mother’s kin, the
McClairens—until their
English father seized
the ancestral stronghold
for his own. Yet all are
destined to find loves
as wild and glorious as
the isle they call home.
Even for a scoundrel as
brash as Raine Merrick,
his fate seems
impossibly cruel:
trapped in a French
prison until his father
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ransom. After years of
waiting, a miracle
finally arrives in the
form of a striking
mystery woman who
releases him one
moment—and betrays him
the next. At least Raine
is free to return to
McClairen’s Isle and
claim its secret
treasure. But strange
surprises await in the
Highlands, where the
beautiful traitor is
masquerading as an
honored guest . . . and
tempting Raine with all
the lust in his wicked
soul.
Once Upon a Pillow
Christina Dodd
2014-05-17 One
bewitching bed...four
captivating
couples...two
enthralling authors...
ONCE UPON A PILLOW tells
the story of the
magnificent Masterson
bed and the passionate
couples who share it
through the ages. This
sparkling quartet of
tales by two of
historical romances'
brightest starsChristina Dodd and
Connie Brockway-is set
during four of England's
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

most thrilling eras and
proves that true loveand sizzling desire-are
truly timeless. Once
Upon a Pillow
includes... FIRST KNIGHT
by Connie Brockway In
medieval England, a
battle weary knight
returns from the
Crusades searching for
peace and finds instead
the feisty-and
bloodthirsty-wife-byproxy he'd forgotten he
even had. KIDNAPPED by
Christina Dodd A
poverty-stricken lord
concocts the perfect
plan to win a fortune by
abducting and marrying
an heiress, but finds
his own heart stolen
when he snatches the
wrong girl. HER CAPTIVE
by Connie Brockway
During George III's
reign, a highwayman's
beautiful sister will do
anything to protect her
brother from the bold
kingsman set on his
trail, even if it means
chaining the fierce and
furious man to her bed.
LAST NIGHT by Christina
Dodd The man in her
house is a stranger to
her, a danger to her,
and the one manDownloaded
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should never love...and
can't resist. "Four
delightfully humorous
and delectably sexy
romances that exemplify
Brockway and Dodd's
witty writing and talent
for creating compelling
characters."-Booklist
"Witty, sensual,
delightful and pure fun!
A perfect anthology that
allows Ms. Brockway and
Ms. Dodd to showcase
their talents for
storytelling. Each tale
is unique, lovingly
crafted and peopled with
such likable characters
that I wished for more
of their stories and so
will you. This is a
shining example of what
a team of talented
authors can do with an
idea-and what an idea it
is!"-Romantic Times
The Songbird's Seduction
Connie Brockway
2014-09-16 Young
operetta singer Lucy
Eastlake travels to a
small Pyrenees town with
her great-aunts to
collect a fortune due
them in the company of
one Professor Grant, who
is about to be married
but finds himself drawn
to the quirky singer.
as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

The Debutante Is Mine
Vivienne Lorret
2016-04-12 Vivienne
Lorret, the USA Today
bestselling author of
The Maddening Lord
Montwood, begins a new
series with a scandalous
bet that could turn one
quiet woman into the
most desirable debutante
of the season. From the
Season Standard: “A true
Season’s Original
embodies the class,
grace, and style of the
ton. Such an honor
ensures the recipient
her pick of eligible
suitors…” Lilah
Appleton’s prospects are
looking dim. With one
last chance to find a
titled husband before
she’s forced to wed her
wretched cousin, she
must make this Season
count. Plain,
forgettable Lilah must
become the Season’s
Original. Desperate, she
seeks help from the
devilishly charming,
untitled, and thoroughly
unsuitable Jack Marlowe.
All she must do now is
resist the tempting
rogue… Bastard son and
self-made man, Jack
Marlowe loathesDownloaded
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aristocracy. When he
meets Lilah, he expects
her to be like all the
other greedy husbandhunters. But she’s far
more dangerous. Her
alluring smiles and
sharp tongue intrigue
him. Before he knows it,
he agrees to help her
find a husband,
revealing tricks to
ensnare any man. The
only problem is, his
plan works too well—on
him. When Lilah becomes
the belle of the ball,
Jack realizes he may
lose her forever—unless
he can take a chance on
love and claim his
debutante... An Avon
Romance
The Secrets We Kept Lara
Prescott 2019-09-03
________________________
'Utterly compelling... I
absolutely loved it'
Sarah Winman
'Tantalising' Sunday
Times 'Thoroughly
enjoyable' Guardian

as-you-desire-braxton-1-connie-brockway

________________________
No one looks twice at
the women in the typing
pool. No one knows that
two of them are trading
secrets. The secret is a
book, the size of the
one in your hands, and
within its pages, a love
story that could change
the world. But where
there is love there is
pain. And where there is
deception, formidable
danger...
________________________
'Mixing Mad Men and John
le Carré ... addictive'
i paper 'Irresistibly
charged' Mail on Sunday
My Scottish Summer
Connie Brockway
2009-10-31 This is an
anthology of four
contemporary love
stories by popular
authors of romance. Four
American women
experience the passion
of summer love when they
travel to Scotland.
Suddenly chasing kilts
was never more fun.
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